
Friday November 1, 2024. 
 

Good afternoon Osler Community, 
Dressing for the weather 

Halloween 
Camp Read 

Kindergarten Registration 
PAC Website 

Ms. Roopra’s class 
✞Remembrance Day assembly. Friday November 8th at 11:00       

 
Dressing for the weather 
 
It looks like the rainy weather is now upon us, quite literally!  Please ensure that children come to school 
dressed for the weather such as rain jackets, boots and possibly extra sets of socks, pants and such.  We 
have noticed many students going outside in hoodies or jackets that do not repel rain causing them to 
spend the rest of the day wearing wet clothing that can be uncomfortable and distract from their studies.  
At Osler every day is an outside day for recess, and lunch. Staff outside at these times model appropriate 
wear such as rain jackets, umbrellas and boots; please provide these items to ensure your children have 
a successful day! 

 
 

Halloween 
 
Staff and students had a ghoulish day on Thursday dressing up and enjoying Halloween related activities.   Here 
are a few photos from the day: 
 

        
 

   
 



   
 

     
  

        
 

   



 

     
 

 
 
 
 

Camp Read            
 
Students and staff took the morning having the luxury to read in the comforts of pajamas and cozy 
accessories.  Leadership Club also brought further awareness by collecting donations for Covenant 
House!  Well done everybody!! 
 

      
 



      
 

    
 
Kindergarten Registration 

 

 
 
If you know of any families who have children born in 2020 now is the time to register for Kindergarten!  
Please ensure that both steps are complete to ensure registration. 
 



 

     PAC Website 
 
PAC has worked hard to create a PAC website!  This includes all things PAC      , such as how to order hot 
lunch and any upcoming events.  Please save link: https://sites.google.com/view/oslerpac/  
 
 
Ms. Roopra’s Grade 2/3’s 
 
Ms. Roopra’s Division 9 students have been working with Growing Chefs to learn how 
to grow our own food and prepare heart healthy meals. The collaborative and hands on 
approach to learning has peeked students’ curiosity and will to learn more about the 
process of gardening, harvesting and having control over the number of ingredients that 
go into their prepared foods. 

 
 

,  
 

Ms. Roopra’s students worked hard this week to clean up their garden patch and get it 
ready for Winter. They worked together and dug around the Holly tree outside their  

classroom window for their daffodil and tulip bulbs! Students are so excited for Spring 
already! 

 

https://sites.google.com/view/oslerpac/


   
 

Happy Fall Everyone!!!    
 

Love Ms. Roopra’s Class 
 
 

Remembrance Day assembly will be this coming Friday November 8th 11:00-11:30 in the Gym.  This will 
be a student led assembly. Parents and families welcome to attend.  
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 
 

 


